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March 2022 Update 
 
Agincourt Village Community Association is comprised of residents living within the boundaries of 
Finch Avenue to the CPR tracks and Midland Avenue to Kennedy Road. Our association was 
established in 2015 with a focus to improve the quality of life within our community. 
 
AVCA is a member supported group whose purpose is to protect our historic community and the safety 
of its residents by having a collective voice in issues which affect our neighbourhood. 
 
AVCA has been working diligently on behalf of our community using online Zoom, Webex, emails and 
telephone conferences during this time. Hopefully we will be able to hold our Annual General meeting 
in Fall 2022 and we invite all residents to attend to guide our focus as we interact with MP Jean Yip, 
MPP Aris Babikian, Councillor Nick Mantas, 42 Police Division, City Planners, Metrolinx, 
neighbouring Community Associations, Sheppard East Village BIA, and developers.  
 
AVCA encourages your input into the many changes impacting our lives as we welcome everyone and 
value positive improvements.  
 

                                           
 
2022 AVCA Membership 
AVCA encourages you to become a member. Thank you to the many residents who have paid their 2022 
membership!  
 
As previously decided AVCA requests $20 per household per year. These monies pay for meeting room 
rentals, printing flyers, business cards, signage, website host, Zoom membership, and various expenses.  
AVCA usually begins collecting membership at the AGM which was not possible this year. Cash or 
cheque payable to Agincourt Village Community Association can be dropped off to President Rhoda 
Potter, 38 Agincourt Drive, Scarborough M1S 1M3.   



 

 

Ask to be included on our AVCA email list by sending your email contact to avcatoronto@gmail.com. 
We encourage you to stay connected to be involved in community happenings and decisions. We 
welcome residents who live in close proximity to our boundaries. As a group of residents, we have more 
influence to improve the quality of life in our neighbourhoods. 
 
 
The focus of this Update is to outline some of the discussions in which AVCA has advocated on your 
behalf: 

- Metrolinx re: New Agincourt GO Station 
- City of Toronto/Metrolinx re: Proposed Finch Smart Track Station 
- Metrolinx re: Expansion of Stouffville Corridor 
- School Safety Zones 
- New Stop Signs 
- Community Connections ie Sidewalks, Marilyn to Lockie pedestrian access through North 

Tunnel, Walking Paths 
- Agincourt Adopt-A-Station 
- Cycling Safety and Huntingwood Bike Lane 
- Agincourt Mall Development 
- Parks Improvements 
- Illegal Rooming Houses/Multi-Tenant Housing 
- Garden Suites 
- Street Parking 
- Southwest Agincourt Transportation Study re: New Street 
- Community Safety associated with the Shelter at The Delta 
- Healthcare re: Scarborough Health Network & Love Scarborough Fund Raising 
- Infrastructure, Social, and Recreational Services 
- Community Public Art 

 
 
AVCA has plans for 2022 as our lives return to a sense of normalcy. Attending these events helps us to 
connect as neighbours. 
 
Stay connected with AVCA on our website or through email for dates and locations. The following 
initiatives are planned for 2022: 

- TBA Community Meet-Up in a Park 
- April 23 Community Clean-Up 
- May Community Yard Sale 
- October Annual General Meeting 

 
 
AVCA Executive and AVCA Website 
The AVCA Executive is working on behalf of our community as various changes, issues and impacts 
arise. Please check out our website at www.avcatoronto.ca. Please contact the Executive at 
avcatoronto@gmail.com.  


